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PLEDGE GIFTS 
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TRIBUTE GIFTS 
PLANNED GIFTS

All gifts to the 2023-2024 Seminary Appeal  
are tax deductible. Consult your tax advisor on 
the tax treatment of all gifts, as they may vary 
from individual to individual. 

For more information contact 215-587-5650 or 
scs@TheCFGP.org
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GIVING OPPORTUNITIES

MEET OUR SEMINARIANS

“ I think I know why you’re here, Brendan. You’re here to ask about the 
priesthood.” When my pastor said those words to me during confession, 
it sparked something in me, and I began praying and asking God if this 
was something He had in mind for me. Every time the thought came to 
me, I felt a peaceful joy, and I knew I had to explore that further. This is 
what led me to St. Charles Borromeo Seminary. Going into the seminary 
is not something one casually decides. It requires genuine commitment. 
That is what makes the seminary special – the daily dedication of 
individuals striving to grow as better Christians and pursue their calling. 
 
I believe one of the most valuable aspects of the seminary is that  
we have our personal prayer time with God, but it’s also done  
alongside and with others who are on a similar path. When thinking 
about the Church’s future, I can’t think of a better place to invest 
resources and treasure than St. Charles Borromeo Seminary.” 
– Rev. Mr.  Brendan Zehner


